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December 22, 2022 
 
Dear Milton Public School Community, 
 
It is with great excitement that I share with you the next steps in our search for a new  Superintendent of Milton 
Public Schools. I am pleased to announce that we have identified three highly qualified finalists for this 
important leadership position: 
 

o Dr. Peter Cushing - Current Assistant Superintendent for Medford Public Schools 
o Dr. Peter Burrows - Current Superintendent for Addison Central School District in Middlebury, VT 
o Ms. Nan Murphy - Current Assistant Superintendent for Teaching and Learning for Marblehead Public 

Schools 

 
The first week of 2023 will be a busy week full of opportunities to meet and learn about the finalists.  Details 
follow below. 
 
January 3rd 
Finalists will visit and tour the Milton Public Schools   
We will be hosting three receptions to provide staff, parents/guardians, and community members the 
opportunity to meet the Superintendent candidates.  If possible, I encourage everyone to take advantage of 
this opportunity. 
 
Receptions will be held on January 3rd at the following locations/times: 

 8:30am-9:15am      Reception for Dr. Peter Cushing in Milton High School Lobby  
 10:15am-11:00am  Reception for Dr. Peter Burrows in Cunningham School Lobby  
 11:15am-12:00pm  Reception for Ms. Nan Murphy in Milton High School Lobby  

 
January 4th 
Public Interviews with Finalists by School Committee 
Interviews will take place in the Cronin Conference Room at Milton Town Hall. School Committee members will 
conduct the interviews, and there will not be an opportunity for public participation during the interviews. Please 
be aware that seating is limited and masks are strongly encouraged. The interviews will be televised (Comcast 
22, RCN 15), live streamed on Milton Access TV, and recorded by Milton Access TV for on-demand viewing. 
The schedule for the interviews is as follows: 
 

 8:30am-9:45am - Dr. Peter Cushing, see link to Zoom,  Passcode 086195 
 5:30pm-6:45pm - Dr. Peter Burrows, see link to Zoom, Passcode 168556 
 7:00pm-8:15pm - Ms. Nan Murphy, see link to Zoom, Passcode 168556 

*Same Zoom link for 5:30 and 7:00 interviews 

http://miltonaccesstv.org/
https://milton.vod.castus.tv/vod
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85363079485?pwd=a2wzRmRPQTNpS1E2aXRWWlB3Zko2QT09%20Passcode:%20086195
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81182698756?pwd=YnFpczMvaVdEN0JpR1BRL3NIb2lGQT09%20Passcode:%20168556
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81182698756?pwd=YnFpczMvaVdEN0JpR1BRL3NIb2lGQT09
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January 5th 
Community Feedback 
Following the interviews and receptions, MPS faculty/staff, parents/guardians, and community members may 
send their feedback/comments to the School Committee at schoolcommittee@miltonps.org.  As always, we will 
read every email prior to meeting to deliberate on January 6th.  Please get your emails to us by January 5th at 
5:00pm. 
 
January 6th 
Deliberations and Decision 
The School Committee will meet in Open Session (see link to Zoom, Passcode 168556) at 7:30am on January 

6th to deliberate and make a decision about who to select for our next Superintendent.  This meeting will be 
recorded by Milton Access TV for later on-demand viewing.  After the offer for the position of Superintendent is 
accepted, we will announce this to faculty/staff and the Milton community. 
 
As we’ve said from the beginning, our goal is to find the best person to serve as our next Superintendent.  We 
look forward to January with excitement as we work together to welcome the next leader of the Milton Public 
Schools.  
 
Wishing you and your families the best for a happy and healthy holiday season.  
 
On behalf of the School Committee, 

 
Ada Rosmarin 
Chair, Milton School Committee 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
The Milton Public School system does not and shall not discriminate on the basis of race, color, religion (creed), gender, gender expression, gender identity, 

transgender status, gender transitioning, age, national origin (ancestry), disability, pregnancy/parenting status, marital status, sexual orientation, homelessness, or 

military status, in any of its programs, activities or operations. These include, but are not limited to, admissions, equal access to programs and activities, hiring and 
firing of staff, provision of and access to programs and services, as well as selection of volunteers, vendors and employers recruiting at the Milton Public Schools. We 
are committed to providing an inclusive and welcoming environment for all members of our staff, students, volunteers, subcontractors, and vendors.  The following 

person has been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non-discrimination policies: Dr. Garth McKinney, Asst. Superintendent for Curriculum & Human 
Resources, 617-696-4812 
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